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Nov. 11, 2008

To:
Clifford Frederickson, Accounting Manager

From:
Maggie Foran, MIT Associate Director, and Certification Officer

Re:
Educator Certification Fees

Thank you for chatting with me today about a directive from The Office of The Superintendent of Public Instruction that colleges with teacher certification programs develop appropriate procedures for collecting, accounting and transferring of funds for educator certification fees. 

I have enclosed the draft guidelines materials. After a videoconference tomorrow there will be additional input provided to OSPI before they finalize the procedures, but I wanted to make you aware of the need to establish an account where I would deposit the occasional certification fees I collect from students completing the Master in Teaching Program and the Professional Certificate Program, or teachers completing endorsements through Evergreen. Looking forward to working with you to implement this process by the end of fall quarter. If you have any questions, feel free to send me an email or give me a call.
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